
 
 
 
December 18, 2008 
 
Cornerstone Construction was our contractor for a six-unit gut rehab of a wood 
frame building on Hammond Street in Cambridge.  Construction took 7 months and 
the building was completed in April of 2008, all condos were sold in 3 months. 
 
Given the location of the development, adjacent to the Harvard Campus a high level 
of finish was required. 
 
FAR Group is an experienced developer having constructed in excess of 350 units in 
the city of Cambridge.  We have worked with many contractors both small and large. 
 
It is fair to say that Cornerstone Construction and specifically Joe Fodera was our 
best construction experience. 
 
Cornerstones pricing was eminently fair and their handling of change order was 
exceptional.  Many contractors, in the end game of construction, over charge for 
change orders or ‘betterments’ in construction. Cornerstone took these change 
orders in stride and reasonably priced the additions. 
 
Cornerstones staff and their outreach to other subs made the flow of work seamless 
and the units were completed at the perfect time for marketing. 
 
So I can heartily recommend Cornerstone and Joe Fodera.  We certainly will work 
with Cornerstone in the future. 
 
Joel Altstein 
Managing General Partner 
FAR Group 
 
http://fargroupinc.com/ 

 


